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Mail in voting is important for those who do not have the ability to drive or walk to a 

voting center. It is secure and one of the great advantages to living in Oregon. Stop 

entertaining politicians who are openly trying to create voter suppression. This bill is a 

waste of time and deflects from other real problems that Oregon.  


